
EVV Portal and Training Updates 

On Oct. 29, Texas Medicaid & Healthcare Partnership made improvements to the 

Electronic Visit Verification Portal, posted a new demonstration of the September and 

October EVV Portal changes, and made training material updates.  

For more information, read the TMHP article EVV Portal Improvements and Training 

Updates. 

For questions, email TMHP. 
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